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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Veeva Business Consulting Expands with New R&D Services 

Customers gain industry expertise, data, and best practices to streamline product development 

PLEASANTON, CA — June 6, 2023 — 2023 Veeva R&D and Quality Summit, Europe — Veeva 
Systems (NYSE: VEEV) today announced the expansion of its business consulting services to help 
life sciences organizations achieve greater speed and efficiency across the product development 
lifecycle. Veeva R&D Business Consulting will work closely with customers to apply unique industry 
data, develop new digital operating models, and optimize the use of technology across clinical, 
regulatory, and safety.  

"Veeva R&D Business Consulting delivers deep life sciences and product expertise to help 
biopharmas across the end-to-end product lifecycle,” said Dan Rizzo, vice president of Veeva 
business consulting. “Combining Veeva product knowledge, unique data, and industry best practices 
will help customers increase operational efficiencies to accelerate the development of new 
treatments.” 

Veeva R&D Business Consulting will provide process and operating model design, data governance 
and change management services, and Veeva Development Cloud optimization. These offerings 
complement customer investments in software and will enhance engagements with other service 
providers for planning and executing critical transformation efforts.  

Veeva R&D Business Consulting is already supporting clinical, regulatory, and safety initiatives at 
global biopharmaceutical companies. For more on Veeva R&D Business Consulting, visit 
veeva.com/businessconsulting. 

About Veeva Systems 
Veeva is the global leader in cloud software for the life sciences industry. Committed to innovation, 
product excellence, and customer success, Veeva serves more than 1,000 customers, ranging from 
the world’s largest biopharmaceutical companies to emerging biotechs. As a Public Benefit 
Corporation, Veeva is committed to balancing the interests of all stakeholders, including customers, 
employees, shareholders, and the industries it serves. For more information, visit veeva.com. 

Veeva Forward-looking Statements 
This release contains forward-looking statements regarding Veeva’s products and services and the 
expected results or benefits from use of our products and services. These statements are based on 
our current expectations. Actual results could differ materially from those provided in this release and 
we have no obligation to update such statements. There are numerous risks that have the potential to 
negatively impact our results, including the risks and uncertainties disclosed in our filing on Form 10-
Q for the period ended April 30, 2023, which you can find here (a summary of risks which may impact 
our business can be found on pages 37 and 38), and in our subsequent SEC filings, which you can 
access at sec.gov. 
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